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September 6, 2023 
 
Ms. Amy Sweeney 
Director, Office of Regulation, Analysis and Engagement 
Office of Resource Sustainability 
Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management, FE-34 
U.S. Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Ave., S.W. 
Washington, DC 20585 
 
 
 Re:  Request for Amendment – LNG Export Authorization (Order No.   
 4772, Docket No. 21-99-LNG) 
 
Ms. Sweeney: 
 
On behalf of Carib Energy (USA), LLC (“Carib Energy”), and as directed by the Department of Energy’s 
(DOE) Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management (FECM), I hereby request an amendment to the 
level of LNG volumes previously authorized for re-export by Order No. 4772 (Docket No. 21-99-LNG).  
 
On December 20, 2021, FECM issued Order No. 4772, which authorized Carib Energy to export 
previously imported LNG in ISO containers by vessel to Free Trade Agreement (FTA) and non-FTA 
nations.  The Order further authorized Carib Energy to export 0.48 billion cubic feet (Bcf) of natural gas 
on a cumulative basis for a two-year period beginning on the earlier of the date of first export or five years 
from the date the Order was issued. Carib Energy subsequently began exporting previously imported 
LNG under the terms of this authorization on April 6, 2022. 
 
On August 28, 2023 we received a communication from FECM notifying us that, as of the July/August, 
2023 period, Carib Energy had exceeded the cumulative 0.48 Bcf of LNG authorized for export under 
Order No. 4772. FECM further instructed that, were Carib Energy to continue exporting LNG under the 
terms of its DOE authorization, it must request an amendment to Order No. 4772 authorizing an increased 
cumulative volume to cover both the excess volumes to date and any further volumes Carib Energy 
estimated would be needed for the remaining term of its current authorization. 
 
Accordingly, please consider this letter Carib Energy’s request for an amendment to the  LNG export 
authorization previously approved by Order No. 4772. Specifically, Carib Energy requests an increase in 
the cumulative export volume afforded Carib Energy under this authorization from .048 Bcf to 1.4 Bcf, 
effective July 1, 2023. Carib Energy requests no other changes or amendments to its authorization under 
Order No. 4772. 
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Thank you for your consideration of this request.  Please contact me if you have any questions or 
require additional information concerning this request. 
 
       

Sincerely, 
  
       
 

Matthew Jackson 
Vice President  
Crowley Advanced Energy 
 
On behalf of 
Carib Energy (USA), LLC 

 


